From: Bob Boyer [mailto:boyer2695@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 9:56 AM
To: Madani, Mo
Subject: Fwd: REMINDER: Clarifying Questions from the Roofing TAC For DS 2020-022 Due to Mo Madani by 5:00 PM on June 1, 2020


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Benbow, Robert <Robert.Benbow@myfloridalicense.com>
Date: Thu, May 28, 2020 at 9:10 AM
Subject: REMINDER: Clarifying Questions from the Roofing TAC For DS 2020-022 Due to Mo Madani by 5:00 PM on June 1, 2020
Good Morning Mo,
It is my belief that the petitioner should rewrite the the questions of DS 2020-022  an base them on the FBC Code requirements for the location of the property only. I have contacted the City of Boca Raton and am told that this property is not located in the HVHZ. There are different code requirement in the tri county area since this project is not located in the HVHZ those requirements are only muddy the questions in this case by being listed in the questions.  

Thanks
Bob Boyer
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